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Attention Grade 8 – 11 Students! 
 
MyEducation Student Portal is open for Course Selection 
until Sunday, February 2nd, 11:59 pm.  If you are locked 
out or can’t remember your MyEducation password, please 
email south.info@burnabyschools.ca   Password reset is 
open from 8:00 – 4:00 pm, Monday to Friday.  Please 
email only once and don’t forget to include your 
student number. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention ALL Grads! 

Burnaby South’s School Leaving Ceremony is on 
Tuesday, May 20th at SFU Convocation Mall.  If you are 
participating in this event, please pay your School Activity 
Fee of $30 and your School Leaving Ceremony of $90.  
The deadline to pay and order your Grad Gown is Friday, 
March 7th.  All fee payments must be paid online using 
School Cash   https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 
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Math 9 Honours 
Entrance Exams  
 
Attention Grade 8s 
 
If you are interested in 
registering for Math 9 
Honours, please note 
that you will be 
required to write an 
entrance exam.  This 

year’s exam will take place during your regular Math 
class on the following days: 
 
Monday, March 31st, 2025 & Tuesday, April 1st, 
2025 
 
For more information, please ask your Math teacher or 
see Mr. Marzouk in room A207 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 11’s and 12’s! Winter Formal is on February 
27th at the Hilton Metrotown, 6:30 – 9:30 pm.  The 
theme for this year is A Night in New York! There will 
be refreshments. Activities, DJ, and photobooth. 
Information regarding the last day for ticket sales is 
TBA on Student Government’s Instagram 
(@bbysouthstudentgov).  Tickets will be sold in the 
Courtyard during lunchtime. ACTIVITY FEE MUST 
BE PAID and please remember to BRING YOUR GO 
CARD.  At the dance, rules and guidelines will still be 
implemented such as a dress code and bags must be put 
in the coat room! It will be a fun time for seniors only 
so make sure you buy a ticket before they are sold out! 

 
Wednesday, January 
29th – Lunar New 
Celebrations, 
lunchtime 
 
Friday, January 31st – 

SFU Deadline to apply for 
September 2025 admission 

 
Sunday, February 2nd – MyEd Student Portal closes for 
Course Selection at 11:59pm 
 
Wednesday, February 5th – New Student Photos AM 
Only 
 
Wednesday, February 12th – Rebel Nation Rehearsal – 
MJF 
 
Thursday, February 13th – Rebel Nation,7:00 pm, MJF 
 
 

“Your attitude, not your aptitude, will determine your altitude.” Zig Ziglar 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
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